GRANT through the CalOES Hazard Mitigation Grant Program
for the implementation of standby generators.

The Calaveras County Water District (CCWD) is thrilled to announce the
successful acquisition of a Hazard Mitigation Plan Grant (HMGP),
specifically designated for the implementation of standby generators.
This grant represents a significant stride in fortifying our emergency
preparedness framework, ensuring uninterrupted water and wastewater
services to our community during critical times.

] CCWD will install generators at 11 sites
throughout the District for key facilities
that are currently without emergency
standby power. This will mitigate risks
| associated with multiple natural
disasters (including flood, wildfire,
wind, atmospheric river storms, and
, landslides), as well as Public Power
| shutoff implementation.

The mountainous topography in which
CCWD operates relies heavily on pumping.
Standby power is critical for our water and
wastewater facilities. We will now be able to
operate continuously during emergencies or
power disruptions, ensuring uninterrupted
access to clean water, and protecting public
health and the environment.
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